Craig, Sondra

From: Dana Curti <danalynncurti@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 2, 2025 4:33 PM

To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: Bubblers

Some people who received this message don't often get email from danalynncurti@gmail.com. Learn why this is important https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Respected Council Members,

I am asking you to please do anything in your power to save La Crosse's beautiful historic bubblers.

I grew up in La Crosse on Easter Road, and have many childhood memories of running up to the bubbler across the street in Hass Park to quench my thirst, parched from the summer heat.

As I grew older, I would plot my walks around town around the bubblers. This was long before I wouldn't dare to leave the house without my water bottle in hand.

My husband and I currently live in the township of Shelby and operate a small business which offers our products through several La Crosse businesses. We are in town nearly every day and feel very connected to the community.

Sadly, La Crosse has lost so many historical gems. Let's not let our beloved bubblers be another casualty, and find a way for ADA compliance and cultural preservation to exist together.

Sincerely,

Dana Woolley N1262 Breidel Coulee Rd. La Crosse, WI 54601